From: Robin Sweet <swainter@att.net (mailto:swainter@att.net)>
Sent: Thursday, April 13, 2023 11:09:47 AM

To: Kevin Lucas <lucask@jupiterinletcolony.org
(mailto:lucask@jupiterinletcolony.org)>

Subject: Re: Ref: Letter

Alex Freeman did an excellent job when he worked at the Riviera Beach police
department as Major and worked very hard with his dedication to Serving the citizens
of Riviera Beach and Singer Island

He reached out to the community in ways that other Major Chief of Police have never
done to make our city a much safer place dealing with organizations to better them
in many ways

He also worked closely with Julie Botel our council member and she has always had
high praises for him

We truly miss his presence here and pray that others respect his authority and
humanity In his next position

Thank you for listeni
ng

Robin Sweet
Citizen of Singer Island
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